Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 12:21 PM
To: ‘Kerry Egan'; Heather Patterson

Cc: Austin Weyant; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Roadrunner Closure Report

RE: Lucid Energy * Roadrunner Gas Plant * 2RP-4654 * DOR: 3/14/18
Kerry,
Your request for backfill and closure of the above referenced release is approved.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@lucid-energy.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>

Subject: RE: Roadrunner Closure Report

Mike,

Good afternoon. | don’t want to bother you, knowing how busy things are over there now, but | did want to check in and
see if you’d had a chance to review the backfill/closure request for the TEG spill at our Roadrunner Plant?

If there are any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thanks,
Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Manager

201S. 4t Street
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021 | Cell: (575) 513-8988

/]



Kegan@lucid-energy.com | www.lucid-energy.com

**Please note the updated email address and numbers.

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 11:55 AM

To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Cc: Kerry Egan <KEgan@Iucid-energy.com>; Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>
Subject: Roadrunner Closure Report

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

RE: Lucid * Roadrunner Gas Plant * 2RP-4654

Mike,

Please find the attached closure report for the TEG spill at the Roadrunner Gas plant.
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Heather Patterson

Staff Scientist

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575)200-5343 (mobile)
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